
Minutes of Westfield Township Meeting 

 

      June 3, 2024 

 

The Board of Trustees met on this day in regular session with Dreyer, Dickson and Bendle 

Present. Dickson moved seconded by Dreyer to approve the minutes of 5/6/24 as read. Roll call 

on motion Dreyer and Dickson- Yes. Dickson moved seconded by Dreyer to pay the bills. Roll 

call on motion- Dreyer and Dickson- Yes. 

 

Joel Staley, Diane McGlothlin, Frank Hickman III, Diane Hickman and Judy Miley attended this 

meeting. 

 

  

June Revenues $18,761.02 

June Expenditures $15,893.85 

 

 

Ms. McGlothlin came in to buy back the cemetery plot that she had purchased. 

Mrs. Hickman came in to ask about the website. She feels that it only has generic information 

and would like to see it more individualized for the Township. She would like to see the minutes 

updated more often see term dates and show more financials. The Trustees went over what the 

Township takes care of Roads, Culverts, Cemeteries, Nuisance properties and any other 

concerns that come up. They will take into consideration Mrs. Hickman’s requests. 

Mr. Hickman came in to discuss the nuisance properties. He would like to know where we are 

at with the clean up of nuisance properties in the township. He feels we need to be more 

proactive and get them cleaned up quicker.   

The property located at 1884 Co Rd 156 would like to put a fence up and the neighbor on Co Rd 

156 has vehicles and other items on their property and would like them taken care of so they 

can put their fence up. 

 The trustees ordered signs for the visually impaired, hidden drive and railroad crossing they 

have been delivered and are ready to put up. 

Treasurer Jim Jahn sent a letter to the township asking us if we can put together a list of blight 

properties, deemed abandoned, vacant or that has a deceased owner, or is grossly neglected in 

the township.  

Bendle will advertise for the July 2025 estimated budget meeting on July 1, 2024. 

Dreyer moved second by Dickson to adjourn until the next meeting of 7/1/2024. Roll call on 

Motion- Dreyer and Dickson - Yes 


